	Check-out policy

	The following is the check out policy for books. 

Kindergarten: After a couple of lessons on book care and responsibility, they will be able to check out and take home one book.

First through third grade may check out two books at a time
They may keep them as long as it takes to read them but they will not be allowed to check out more until the other books are returned. 

Fourth through eighth grade: Now, up to two AR books, after the first nine weeks,  they may check out an additional non-AR book.

Exceptions to this number may be made as needed for special projects. 

There are no fees associated with overdue books but lost or damaged items must be paid for. 

Please keep in mind the library is open for student checkout every day unless otherwise posted. Parents please review the policy on overdue or damaged books. 



